Romanian Parliament
Senate
EUROPEAN AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Dear Mr. Chairman,

['have the pleasure to inform you that the EU Committee of the Romanian Senate has considered
the amendments proposed by the Hungarian Presidency for the amended COSAC Rules of
Procedure Presidency and highly appreciate the work that has been done.

[ think it is a very useful step forward in order to update the COSAC Rules and to bring into
discussion actual topics. We also support the letter of intent for the financing of the COSAC
Secretariat.

['hope your Proposal shall meet a general consensus even though some issues (related to CFSP,
COSAC delegation’s composition) require a coherent analysis.

['am convinced that the exchange of mutual opinions on a variety of European dossiers, within
the COSAC framework, will contribute to enhancing our inter-parliamentary co-operation.

Please accept, Mr. President the expression of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,
Chairman

Vasile NEDELCU |,
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Mr. Richard HORCSIK
Chairman of the Committee on EU Affairs
National Assembly



